
Pastor—Father John Putnam 

Finance Manager— Florence Moore 

Finance Council Chair— Dennis Kazmierczak 

Mid-Year review: 
 

 Through the first 6 months, St. Mark’s 
continues to operate efficiently while 
the Balance Sheet remains robust 
and reflects our flourishing St. Mark 
Community.   

 We were able to retire our debt (notes 
payable = $0) for each of our 
rectories.  

St. Mark Catholic Church Semi-Annual Financial Report  
      (July 1, 2015 -December 31, 2015) 

Additional detailed information 

can be found in the “State of the 

Parish” Report from Father John 

in an upcoming Bulletin. 


